
INVITATION CARD 
TO PARENTS, STUDENTS, STAFF, AND GOVERNORS

Dear parents,

St Michael’s J.P.I.C. group (Justice and Peace, and Integrity Creation) is running a Peace Garden Project, behind

the Sport Hall, to foster the values of peace, love, freedom, internationality, and mental health.

And we wish students, teachers, and parents alike, all could be part of the Peace Garden. Our common and

joint efforts are OUR “sharing of peace”.

How can you contribute?

▪ The school will hire a garden tool digger, and provide us with some bulb flowers, and bags of soil…

▪ You may bring or donate your « Peace Flower » that can be planted this time around in the Peace Garden.

▪ We need manpower. You may bring along spades and trowels if you have any or work in the space.

▪ You can join us on Sunday 6th of November, 15h00-17h00pm.

Please, be part of the dream. Come and join us. You’re mostly welcome.

Yours sincerely,

Fr Jean, Chaplain / St Michael’s Catholic Grammar School – Finchley.
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